
A City of Holland block will be chosen
based on nominations. Home projects
on that block will be completed on
October 5. 

Scan the QR code to nominate your block
and encourage your neighbors to do the
same!  Nominations will close 8/2/24.

Rock the 
Block 2024

lakeshorehabitat.org/rock-the-block

nryan@lakeshorehabitat.orgQuestions?
(616) 393-8001 x103

Rock the Block is a neighborhood revitalization program organized
by Holland BPW, the City of Holland, 3sixty, Solid Rock Ministries,
and Lakeshore Habitat for Humanity.

During Rock the Block, a City of Holland block is chosen based on nominations. The
chosen block will receive a Block Party on Friday, October 4, as well as help with home
repairs on October 5, free of charge. In order to complete your project, you must first
fill out a work form (which will be shared after the block is chosen) sharing your project
by September 1.

Rock the Block provides
affordable outdoor home repairs
including:

You will only need to cover the cost of
materials; we will partner with you to
provide labor on October 5.

Accessibility modifications (ramps)
Mending or replacing of fencing
Yard clean up and landscaping
Exterior painting
Roofing
Siding
Window and door replacement
Porch repairs
Exterior repairs and improvements
And more!


